
Balksbury Federation 

Transition Morning 

Tuesday 1st July 2025 

 
 

On Tuesday 1st July, the children will spend the 

morning in their new class for next year. 

The teachers have lots of fun activities planned so that the 

children can: 

• Meet their new teacher 

• See their new classroom 

• Get to know the other children in their class 

 

On this day, look out for a slip which will come 

home with your child about their new class for 

September 


